
 

 
IMGA Board Meeting, 23 September 2021 

 
 
During the virtual Board Meeting held on the the 23rd of September the following items 
were discussed: 
 

• The bid committee for the WWMG 2024 presented their final bid to the IMGA Board, 
who unanimously approved Lombardy as the Host City for the 2024 Winter World 
Masters Games. 

 
The official signature of the Host City contract took place in October at the IMGA Office in 
Lausanne. 
 
 


